
From: Jill McClendon
To: Lauren Tapia
Subject: FW: Potential Super-T Hangars at KTRK
Date: Monday, February 24, 2020 12:52:48 PM

Hi Lauren,
 
This individual stopped by in person earlier today. I let him know that if he wanted his comment
shared with the Board that he would need to email it to you. He asked me to forward the below
email to you on his behalf.
 
Thank you,
 
Jill
 

From: Ron Pizer <rjp@pizer.org> 
Sent: Friday, February 21, 2020 5:32 PM
To: Jill McClendon <Jill.McClendon@truckeetahoeairport.com>
Subject: Re: Potential Super-T Hangars at KTRK
 
Hi Jill, unfortunately I will be out of town on the 26th, but can you let the board know my support to
build more hangers and to allow multiple aircraft in one hanger. Our extended family has six
airplanes and would like the flexibility of having a large hanger to store them depending on when the
kids come and visit .
Thank You and the staff for always doing great work for the community!
Take Care, Ron

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 21, 2020, at 3:50 PM, Jill McClendon
<Jill.McClendon@truckeetahoeairport.com> wrote:

﻿
Hi Ron,
 
I hope your Friday is going well! In the past, I know you and I have discussed our larger
T-hangars and Executive hangars. I wanted to let you know that at the next Board of
Directors meeting for the Airport there will be a presentation on the feasibility of
building more Super T-Hangars (door widths of 55+ feet).
 
The next Board Meeting is Wednesday, February 26 and starts at 4:30 p.m. The agenda
and hangar study documents are posted on the website:
https://truckeetahoeairport.com/administration/board/meetings
 
As you are aware, Board Meetings are open to the public and individuals can attend in
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person to provide public comment on any item on the agenda. Public comment can
also be submitted in writing ahead of the meeting as well. All written public comments
received by 4:30 PM on Tuesday before the regularly scheduled Board meeting will be
posted on the District website and forwarded to District Board Members for their
consideration at the meeting. Written comments can be submitted to District Clerk
Lauren Tapia at lauren.tapia@truckeetahoeairport.com. Public comment can play a
significant role in the Board’s decision regarding future projects.
 
If there is anything else I can assist with, please let me know. Have a good weekend!
 
Thank you,
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Jill McClendon
Aviation & Community Services Coordinator
Truckee Tahoe Airport District
10356 Truckee Airport Road
Truckee, CA 96161
530.587.4119 ext. 127
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